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Geberit AG share buyback program concluded 
 

 

 

Geberit AG, Rapperswil-Jona, 29 February 2016 

 

 

Geberit AG has concluded its share buyback program, started in April 2014. 
 

The Board of Directors of Geberit AG has decided to end the share buyback program, which began 

on 30 April 2014, on 29 February 2016. In total, 757,000 registered shares – equal to CHF 

247,843,438 and corresponding to 2.00% of the share capital currently entered in the Commercial 

Register – were repurchased. The share buyback program was conducted via a second trading line 

set up especially for this purpose. The average purchase price per share was  

CHF 327.40. 

 

At the General Meeting of 6 April 2016, it will be proposed that the repurchased shares be cancelled 

by means of a capital reduction. 

 

Please visit our website www.geberit.com for additional information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Geberit AG 

Schachenstrasse 77, CH-8645 Jona 

 

Christian Buhl, CEO     Tel. +41 (0)55 221 63 46 

Roland Iff, CFO     Tel. +41 (0)55 221 66 39 

Roman Sidler, Corporate Communications & IR Tel. +41 (0)55 221 69 47 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The globally operating Geberit Group is a European leader in the field of sanitary products. Geberit operates as an 

integrated group with a very strong local presence in most European countries, providing unique added value when it 

comes to sanitary technology and bathroom ceramics. The production network encompasses 35 production facilities, 

of which 6 are located overseas. The Group is headquartered in Rapperswil-Jona, Switzerland. With more than 12,000 

employees in over 40 countries, Geberit generates net sales of CHF 2.6 billion. The Geberit shares are listed on the 

SIX Swiss Exchange; since 2012, the Geberit share has been included in the SMI (Swiss Market Index). 

 


